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September Update
We have had another full month of visiting churches and seeing the

Lord work in speaking to hearts about World-wide missions. The

Lord has been highlighting in my heart the need to not just tell lost

souls about the Gospel, but show them the love and compassion

that God has towards them. The Lord has been watching over us,

and protecting us through our travels. We have been on the road

long enough to have had our fair share of scary situations, but the

Lord continues to show himself faithful. We are going into a busy

month, as we will have the opportunity to present at four different

Mission's Conferences. Three of them will be close to us in Iowa,

but the fourth conference will put us close to Indianapolis,

Indiana. We also ask that you would pray for Alyssa as she has

been working on finishing her Bachelors of applied science and

looks to finish those classes in the next four months, this will allow

her some English teaching outreach opportunities in Japan. Thank

you so much for your prayers. We are looking forward to seeing

how the Lord uses us while we are preparing ourselves for the field

of Japan. 

God Bless, 

The Saltzmans
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